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 Hello everyone 

It has been wonderful to see some children back in school this week. It has 
made the staff very happy to see smiling faces in classrooms! Many of you 
have, however, chosen to keep your children at home and that is fine too. 

We are making some changes to the system we have created now that we 
have an idea of how many people are coming.  

Reception Caterpillar children (Groups A and B) will come to school on 
Monday and Tuesday.  

Reception Ladybird children (Groups A and B) will come on Thursday and 
Friday. 

Year 1 children (group A and B) will be able to come on Monday, Tuesday, 
Thursday and Friday—this group will be based in Gruffalo class. 

There will be no change of days for Year 6 children, but the B group that 
come on Thursday and Friday will work as one class.  

There will continue to be provision 5 days a week for children of key workers 
and other identified children. There is no change to this.  

Lavender children will continue to attend on 5 days between 9.15am and 12.  

We hope that those learning at home are keeping up the good work as well. 
Teachers will continue to provide this for all Year groups.  

 

Stay safe,  best wishes, 
Sue Ramsay,  Headteacher. 

Reception   Omar and Manal 
Year 1   Tate and Yusuf    
Year 2   Nico and Jamal 
Year 3    Mahamed and Ella-Mae 
Year 4     Hassan and Binta 
Year 5   Tia and Hussein  
Year 6    Nasiim and Zakiah 

This week’s super kids! 



This week we have seen some great learning 

at school including lots of work taking place 

outdoors.  And those children who are at 

home have continued to impress us with 

their home-learning. Keep it up everyone!  



The Summer Reading Challenge is back with ‘Silly Squad’.  This year it’s online! 
 

The Summer Reading Challenge has loads of brilliant book suggestions to 

get you started, and tips on how you can keep reading even while schools 

and libraries are closed. Plus super silly activities, quizzes, videos, games 

and more! Silly Squad begins here on Friday 5 June 2020. 

      https://summerreadingchallenge.org.uk/join-in 

Parents  - you are welcome to 

come and collect a ‘Friends of 

Hannah More’ food box on  

Wednesday afternoons 

between 2 and 4. Art activities 

still available as well! 

https://summerreadingchallenge.org.uk/join-in


Email us  hannahmorep@bristol-schools.uk  

 Call Ms Ramsay with anything 

urgent 07376 185854.  

https://twitter.com/HannahMorePri  
 

www.facebook.com/hannahmorepri/   

https://twitter.com/FriendsHannahM   

Up our Street have put 
together a directory of where 
you can get help and support. 
We have copies in school, or 
you can see this at  

https://assets.adobe.com/public/
b26fa39a-3ea7-4e52-5071-
7d2a9ebcc912  
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